JAn-FEB 1985

Prince William Wildflower Society \[{y WRITE
JANUARY MEETING ~ THOSE LETTERS!

Bethel L uﬂl::;):: aC};{u{_i;uagg d%el ’ 17{3 0853 i:]lla'nt ation Ln All members recently received a mailing from Faith
’ yRa ’ Campbell, VWPS Conservation chairman, asking our

support in passage of legislation to list the Small Whorled
Pegonia as an endangered species.
ALASKAN Letters to legislators are very effective in getting leg-
WILDFLOWERS : islation passed and we’re counting on every member to
write. (See Faith’s letter for details)
Slide Program and Commentary - . o . ]
Bill Dunne, Ranger If you live in Prince William Co. write to:
Denali National Park, Alaska Senator Charles J. Colgan, P.O. Box 1650, Manassas 22110
Delegate Floyd C. Bagley, P.O. Box 1168, Dumfries 22026
Delegate David G. Brickley, 4804 Kellogg Dr., Woodbridge 22193

Bill Dunne will share with us the wildflower slides Delegate Harry J. Parrish, 8898 Bond Ct., Manassas 22110
he has taken during the past three years he has worked

as a ranger at Denali National Park in Alaska. Bill, who
spends his winters in this area, will be returning to : . .
Alaska in March. Senator John H. Chichester, P.O. Box 904, Fredericksburg 22404
Delegate Thomas M. Moncure, Jr., P.O. Box 62, Stafford 22554

If you live in Stafford Co. write to:

Wildflower seeds will be available at the meeting.

Bring any seeds that you have collected to exchange
with other members.




